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Docket No. 030-17162 License No. 06-19223-01

John J. Lawrence & Associates, Inc.
486 Prospect Avenue
Hartford, Connecticut 06103

Dear Mr. Lawrence:
Subject:  Routine Inspection No. 030-17162/93-001

This letter refers to your November 30, 1993 correspondence. in response to our
November 24, 1993 letter.

In your letter you appear to deny the violation. Please be advised that pursuant to License
Condition 15 of NRC License No. 06-19223-01, you are required to conduct a physical
mventory every 6 months 10 account for all sources and maintain records of inventories for
S years from the date of each inventory. Review of inventory records maintained since the
mspection conducted on March 30, 1989, indicated that inventory records were not
maintained between March 12, 1990 and November 2, 1993, However, in your letter, you
commit to attaching a form on a clipboard focated near the gauge to ensure that a physical
inventory is recorded every 6 months.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

No reply to this letter is required. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,

Orginal Signed By:
John R. McGrath

Walter 1. Pasciak, Chief

Industrial Applications Section

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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Public Document Room (PDR)
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